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Council: December 15, 2015 
   

MTA Conference Center · 920 W. Whittier Blvd. Montebello CA · 3:30 – 5 p.m. 

 

1. WE NEED AN ACCURATE DINNER COUNT! Call or email 

(mta@montebelloteachers.org) to RSVP. This meeting is the Winter 

Holiday Council and New Member Dinner at Tamayo Restaurant. 

Remember that the Building Reps are hosting the new members at the site. 

Please remind all the new Bargaining Unit members at your site that are 

confirmed for attendance. Please contact Alonso at the MTA office as soon as 

possible if you or someone at your site must cancel. The Association will pay 

per reservation whether or not the meal is eaten. The deadline to cancel is 

December 8. 

2. President Lorraine Richards will take time to introduce the New Members as 

well as all other special guests. Several vendors will be available for 

consultation at the meeting. If you have questions about income protection 

insurance, car insurance, or credit union products, someone will be at the 

meeting to talk to you. Please make an extra effort to introduce the new 

Bargaining Unit members to our friendly vendors. 

3. Donations are welcome at the dinner! President Lorraine is working with the 

Montebello Explorer Post 640 and Police Services to help out the incarcerated 

youth at Los Padrinos Juvenile Hall.  The youth are especially in need of the 

following items: stationery and envelopes, pens/pencils, art paper and 

supplies, and crafts materials. 
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